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As businesses start to come out of the COVID-19 pandemic, many will be

facing financial turmoil. Although some of the companies may have

obtained a PPP loan, it still may not be enough. So, what options do

companies have? Click the video below to listen to Christy Myatt, a

bankruptcy and financial services attorney with Nexsen Pruet, discuss

options to consider when your company needs some financial relief.

Nexsen Pruet has been serving clients for 75 years. We have a wealth of

experience to help you navigate these uncertain times. If your company

can benefit from debt restructuring and needs assistance, we can help.

Reach out to Christy Myatt or any member of the Bankruptcy and Financial

Services Practice Group today.
                                                                                                                             

Our insights are published as a service to clients and friends. They are

intended to be informational and do not constitute legal advice regarding

any specific situation.


